Dear Students,

This year has had so many great things happen. Many of you have shown excellent growth in your academics, testing skills and results, and general behavior. I have been able to get to know many of you through our conversations during recess. Many of you have shared your personal views about discipline, school rules, personal goal setting, adjusting to middle school routines, and personal issues during our talks. I have found that each of you is a very unique individual with your own goals set for your futures. To our 8th graders, I hope that you take the knowledge bestowed upon you while you were a student here at RMS and use it to become successful and productive citizens in our community. To those of you who will be returning, I look forward to seeing you next year, ready to make it an even better year than this one has been. Have a great summer!

Sincerely, Dean Nettles

Assistant Principal Dean Nettles

